
Washington, D.C. Est. 2022

501(c)(3) Donation Receipt

_____________

Date

____________________

Name

____________________

____________________

____________________

Address

Dear Donor:

Thank you for your generous donation to Edgewood Community Garden (DBA Edgewood Community Farm). Your

support is invaluable to our mission and efforts to foster community engagement and sustainable agriculture. Please

note that due to IRS regulations, membership fees are only 50% tax deductible and the fee to rent raised garden beds

are not deductible.

This donation receipt letter certifies that you donated the following items/cash value to Edgewood Community

Garden:

● Description of Donation: ______________________

● Cash Value or Equivalent: ______________________

● Date of Donation: ______________________

Edgewood Community Garden's Employer Identification Number (EIN) is 88-4107460. Please complete and retain

this letter for your records as a substantiation of your charitable contribution. Your contribution directly supports our

initiatives, including community education programs, maintenance of green spaces, and access to fresh produce for

underserved populations.

Once again, thank you for your generosity and commitment to our cause. If you have any questions, please contact

jose@edgewoodcommunityfarm.org.

Thank you,

Jose Magaña-Salgado

President and Chair

Edgewood Community Farm

2304 2nd St. NE | Washington, D.C. 20002 | operations@edgewoodcommunityfarm.org
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